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LICENSE PLATE MUST BE "CLEARLY VISIBLE" 

 

House Bill 4881 as introduced 

Sponsor:  Rep. Peter Lucido 

Committee:  Transportation and Infrastructure 

Complete to 10-23-17  

 

SUMMARY:  

 

House Bill 4881 would amend the Michigan Vehicle Code to define “clearly visible” in 

regard to a vehicle license plate to mean the plate is free from an obstruction that is 

physically present on the plate.   

 

MCL 287.225 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  

 

House Bill 4881 would have no apparent fiscal impact to the State or local governments.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Legislative Analyst: E. Best 

 Fiscal Analyst: Michael Cnossen 

 
■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House Fiscal Agency staff for use by House members in their 

deliberations, and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 


